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The meeting started at 1:01pm. 
 
The minutes from February 23, 2022 were approved. 
 
Campus Roadway @ Crenshaw & M.B.B 
Clarification was needed for the roadway as it was last decided to be turned into a two-way road. The 
markings on the road appear to be one-way, as it leads you off of campus and onto Crenshaw Blvd. 
when you are travelling north through lot A. The road is supposed to be two-way and Chief Trevis will 
put a work order in for Facilities to have it fixed. 
 
Roundtable 
Mike T. - Updates: 

 Police department is issuing citations for those parking in staff/faculty lots as well as 
management stalls without a staff/faculty permit. They are not citing students parked in 
student lots without a permit.  Hopefully, the virtual parking system will be in place by fall.  It 
is still being looked into. 

 An employee’s vehicle was stolen near Natural Sciences on Manhattan Beach Blvd. 
 The police department is shorthanded. They are still concerned about jaywalkers and cars 

speeding on Manhattan Beach Blvd. 
 
Tom – The stop sign exiting the five-story structure (lot H) is faded.  Facilities is short on signs and has 
a list of stop signs that need to be replaced. The police department is ordering more signs. 
 
The meeting ended at 1:22pm. 


